
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

Sunday, February 10, 2019 

Worship Leader – Kirk Woolery 

god gathers his people… 

Psalm 34:1-3 

You’re Worthy of My Praise 

Nothing But the Blood 

We Praise Thee, O God 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god speaks through his word... 

James 4:7-10 

LTC Reader: Duncan Paxton 

Light the Fire 

god invites us to his table...  

Luke 23:33-34, 39-43 

The Old Rugged Cross 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

John Webb 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

John Webb 

Thank You, Lord 

Restore My Soul 

god speaks through his word... 

Blessed Are Those Who Mourn 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

On Bended Knee 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Shout Hallelujah 

Benediction Prayer 

Prayer Requests 

Members 

Sandy Allen, Laginia Baker, Roger 

Barns, Terry Brooks, Von & Gloria    

Burba, Jeannette Calk, Don Carman, Ron 

Cheyne, Nevin Foster, Jacque Honecker, 

Dwight Hoover, Ann Jay, Ken Jones, 

Debbie Martin, Darline McCleskey, 

Louise Moore, Mary Beth Moore, Don 

O’Farrell, Frances Queen, Loyd         

Randolph, Yvonne Rosenquist, Rudy & 

Aven Rountree, James & Joyce Royse, 

Mary Smith, Bonnie Spies, Richard    

Stephens, Betty Underwood, Royce & 

Patti Woolard 

Relatives/Friends 

Noble Anderson, Marie Connell, Loyd 

Cudd, Steve Dahlberg, Dani Garcia, Vera 

Hawkins, Larry Hackney, Mike Harris, 

Lance Hogan, Loyd Hudietz, Keith Jay, 

Jack & Lynn Merritt, Karen Peevy, Brent 

Petross, Becky Sanchez, Mark Sandel, 

Marty & Carla Schwille, Russ Smith, 

Andrea Goff Watts, Carlie Wilson 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Sympathy 

To Phil and Janice Moore at the 

death of Phil’s brother-in-law, Leo  

Townsend. Memorial service was Friday 

in North Richland Hills. 

To Cheryl Faske at the death of her  

husband, Earl Faske. Services are      

pending. 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Congratulations 

To Mike and Cammy McCoy at the 

birth of their granddaughter, Sibyl Rose 

Goodwin on January 15. She weighed 7 lbs. 

14 oz. and was 19 ½ in. long. She is wel-

comed by proud parents, T.J. and Caitlyn 

Goodwin, and big brother, Clark Levi. 

Announcements  

Foster’s Home Workday – Tuesday, 

February 12 – Meet at the church building 

at 8:15am, travel to Foster’s Home and 

work for the houseparents cooking, etc. 

Bring a sack lunch. The van will return 

around 2:30pm. If you plan to go help this 

month, call Glenda Fry at 817-573-3244. 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Chick Fil A Sand-

wich, Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink 

for $5. Kid-friendly menu is also available 

for $1.  

You’re invited! Learn how to protect 

yourself and your loved ones from financial 

abuse. A representative of First Financial 

Bank will present an informational seminar 

on financial exploitation on Thursday,   

February 21, 2:00-4:00pm, at the Granbury 

Church of Christ. The seminar is especially 

designed for senior adults, but everyone is 

encouraged to attend.  

Carter BloodCare will be receiving 

donors in the Fellowship Center on Sunday, 

February 24, from 8:30am – 12:30pm. 

Ray Vander Laan Seminar – February 

15-17 at the Granbury Church of Christ. 

This event has sold out. 

RVL Seminar Schedule 
Friday, February 15 

6:00pm      Registration/Hospitality 

6:30pm      Childcare check-in 

7:00pm      RVL session 

9:00pm      Childcare pick-up 

Saturday, February 16 

8:00am      Registration/Hospitality 

9:00am      RVL session (includes a break) 

12:00pm     Lunch break (childcare pick-up) 

1:30pm      Childcare check-in 

2:00pm      RVL session (includes a break) 

5:00pm      Childcare pick-up 

Sunday, February 17 

8:00am      Hospitality 

8:30am      Childcare check-in 

9:00am      RVL session 

10:00am     Break 

10:15am      Worship 

11:30am     Childcare pick-up 

Volunteer Needed! 

Texans for Christ – the campus ministry at Tarleton State University sponsored by 

churches of Christ – offers a free lunch at their Christian Campus Center every Tuesday 

during the school year. Area churches take turns furnishing the food for this longstanding 

ministry, including Granbury Church of Christ. For 18 years, Robbie Francis has served 

as the coordinator for GCOC’s portion of this ministry, which involves organizing a group 

of volunteers to provide one meal each semester. Robbie has resigned from the coordina-

tor’s role, effective immediately, and has offered to help with the transition to a new   

coordinator. Please contact Robbie if you would be interested in serving as the coordina-

tor for this ministry. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, February 3, 2019 

Sunday Bible Class 384 

10:15am Assembly 634 

Sunday pm Assembly 47 

Youth 20 

Life Groups 22 

Sunday pm Total 89 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 

Blessed is the one                     
who trusts in the Lord, 

whose confidence is in Him. 

Jeremiah 17:7 

Company’s Comin’ 

Offer hospitality to one another without grumbling. 1 Peter 4:9 

The Ray Vander Laan seminar is almost here – next Friday through Sunday.  

Tickets for the event have sold out, which means we’ll have a full house all weekend 

and on Sunday, in particular. Here are a few things we request of you next Sunday as 

members of the hosting church. 

 Parking – Please park in the south parking lot near the Fellowship Center, or 

better yet, in outlying areas such as the Christian Service Center or Pecan Valley 

MHMR across Pirate Dr. That will leave the spaces nearer to the Worship Center 

for our guests. 

 I.D.s – New permanent nametags for all of our members will be available on a 

table in the Dining Hall, beginning next weekend. Please stop by, pick up your 

tag, and wear it so that our guests can identify you as a GCOC member, in case 

they need any assistance. 

 Hospitality – For next weekend only, “The Gathering Place” for coffee, tea, and 

refreshments will be in the Teen Center. 

 Seating – We expect our Sunday attendance to exceed the capacity of the     

Worship Center, so please consider sitting in the overflow area that will be set up 

in the Fellowship Center. The combined Bible class and the worship service will 

be streamed live to that area. Those remaining in the Worship Center are asked 

to move in and fill the middle of the sections, leaving the seats nearest the aisles 

for guests and those who arrive later. 

May each of us humbly demonstrate to those around us what Christian service 

and hospitality are all about. 

Food Pantry Totals 
261 served last week 

1,225 served so far in 2019 


